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About DFDS 
DFDS provides ferry and 
transport services in Europe, 
generating annual revenues of 
EUR 2.3bn. 
 
To over 10,000 freight 
customers, we deliver high 
reliability through ferry & port 
terminal services and transport 
& logistics solutions. 
 
For five million passengers, we 
provide safe overnight and short 
sea ferry services. 
 
Our 8,400 employees are 
located on ships and in offices 
across 20 countries. DFDS 
was founded in 1866, is 
headquartered in Copenhagen, 
and listed on Nasdaq 
Copenhagen.  
 
 
Disclaimer 
The statements about the 
future in this announcement 
contain an element of risk and 
uncertainty which means that 
actual developments may 
diverge significantly. 
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NEW ROUTE BETWEEN 
FREDERIKSHAVN (DENMARK) AND 
OSLO (NORWAY)   
 
 
 
When DFDS’ resumes sailings on the Oslo-Copenhagen ferry route from 25 June, a 
new ferry route between Frederikshavn and Oslo will open at the same time. 
 
Both routes will be operated by the two ferries sailing between Copenhagen and 
Oslo. However, it will not be possible for passengers to travel between Copenhagen 
and Frederikshavn only, so it will be two separate routes. 
  
The target group for the new route is first and foremost passengers travelling with 
their own car for transport purposes. On-board facilities and experiences will be 
adapted to this target group. The route between Copenhagen and Oslo will also 
focus more on transporting passengers when it resumes service. 
  
On board, the emphasis will be on ensuring that there is sufficient space for each 
passenger to comply with recommendations for social distancing. 
  
“We look forward to welcoming passengers travelling between Denmark and Norway 
for holidays in summer houses and hotels or other purposes. The new route will also 
contribute to tourism and trade in and around Frederikshavn and Oslo. We also look 
forward to welcoming freight customers on the route,” says Torben Carlsen, CEO of 
DFDS. 


